
Berrien Fire Chief’s 
Association 

 

Meeting 6-17-15 
 

         Called to order by Chief Davidson at 1835 hours             
          

 
                                                    ATTENDANCE:   
 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT –.Chief Lamb reported 
the account is currently showing at $1944.58.   
 
MINUTES – Minutes from the May meeting were 
approved.  All in favor. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS / BILLS –. None 
 
 
PRESENTATION -       
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS  
 
911 – New 911 system- nothing to report.  Primary servers on CAD will start in August.  
Micro Link between court and Dispatch will be upgraded.  Field Communication 
Training Log including quick reference guide discussed.  Dave reported on User group 
meeting MPSCS.  They are upgrading hardware at 200 plus sites.  They will upgrade our 
towers as well with this process.  They are performing a Beta test on new 800  Mhz 
Pagers is going on in the UP.  They don’t predict any increase user fees and they should 
operate on multiple radio platforms.               
 
DNR –. Class on wild land urban interface was very well received.   
  
Funeral Protocol – Chief Stover needs gloves.  He will get quotes and Chiefs will split 
with Firefighters.  Motion and Second with all in favor to purchase up to $100 worth of 
gloves for the funeral kit. 
 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT/LEPC – None 
 
EMS- SMCAS’s Captain DeLaTorre discussed severe weather and asked if Dispatch 
could trip SMCAS tones on their channel.  Dave would look into it but Denny believed 
that there was an issue joint paging in that way. 
  
SHERIFF-.None   
 
RED CROSS-.None.   
  
HAZ-MAT-       
 
BCFFA- Gerry discussed the fair.  Kids T-shirts from West Shore, stuffed animals from 
Dan Jones, and printed materials are on order from Walsworth.  Chief asked to quickly 
order materials from FEMA.  Sign up to help is underway.  He is still looking for a 
manikin and small gear.   



The Sisters lake meeting has been moved to a date away from the Independence Day 
Holiday.    
 
BCYF –-...   
 . 
TRAINING –.  Instructor orientation class added 7 instructors to cadre.  High school 
program is at 20 people.  Tom Hall will be the lead instructor in the fall. 
 
The Flashover trailer is available by calling Chief Stover. 
.     
  
MABAS-. Larry reminded MABAS Chiefs to get their Agreement addendums 
Documents completed.  Please call him with questions.     
 
OLD BUSINESS -. Fair Safety Trailer is looking for a lead.  It won’t be there if it’s not 
going to be used.  Looking for people to staff it.    
.  
NEW BUSINESS – None 
 
 Adjournment 10:10hrs. 
 
Next meeting July 15 @ 830 hrs..    
  
 
RS Larry Lamb 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




